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The Communist Party of Canada denounces the decision of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs to
cease the issuance of visas to Cubans to visit Canada from its embassy in Havana.

We consider this a hostile act which will seriously curtail people-to-people exchange between
Cuba and Canada, and constitutes a major setback to the long-time friendly, economic, social,
and diplomatic relations between our two countries. We therefore demand that this decision of
the government of Canada be rescinded immediately.
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